
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              Center for People in Transition 
 
United Way of Gloucester County funding 
supports our county residents by helping 
them become more self-reliant. By 
learning the skills they need to be 
successful in the current job market, it 
will help them to better provide for their 
families. Without this funding, we would 
not be able to give our clients the 
opportunity to learn these needed skills 
and expertise to become successful 
individuals in the workforce community. 

                              Famcare 
 
United Way of Gloucester County funding 
crucially supports various healthcare 
services for low-income, uninsured and 
underinsured women at Famcare. This 
covers colposcopy, thin prep (Pap test), 
and HPV testing. Individuals who are not 
eligible for Medicaid receive 
comprehensive reproductive healthcare 
and preventative health education 
through this funding. Access to 
ultrasounds at South Jersey Radiology is 
provided under the Famcare contract, 
with associated costs covered by United 
Way funding.  
 
 

What Impact Has United Way of Gloucester County Had on These Programs…? 


